
From: Sheldon Roth <sheldonroth@me.com> 

Date: Mon, Mar 12, 2018 at 4:12 PM 

Subject: Council Files 14-1635-S2. 

To: cityclerk@lacity.org 

 

 

Dear Council Member, 

 

Council Files 14-1635-S2.     

 

The Airbnb are ruining our neighborhood….as is, we have a record number of car and home break-ins 

(with little to no help from the Hollywood police!), so the strange cars, and strange people, and strange 

behavior only complicate our safety and security.  Please do what you can to limit or ban Airbnb 

activities.  

 

Sheldon and Cora Roth 

3316 Tareco Drive 

90068 

 


